'Ecole Secondaire

Oak Bay High

Sept 29, 2023

Dear Parents, Guardians & Students,

Just some reminders for the upcoming week:
Monday, October 2nd National Day of Truth & Reconciliation (No School)
Thursday, October 5th We welcome the Cops for Cancer riders @ 9:01 am

Sept 30th National Day for Truth & Reconciliation

Members of our school community are invited to join in a community observance of the National
Day for Truth and Reconciliation this Saturday, Sept 30.

It will be held at 9:30 AM by the Sno’uyutth welcome pole at Oak Bay High School and will last
approximately 1/2 hour. This community event is free; all are welcome.

Please see the attached poster.

This is the third annual event to be held in Oak Bay and is hosted by members of the
ReconciliACTION Oak Bay Network:

Community Association of Oak Bay - St. Mary the Virgin Anglican Church - Oak Bay United Church - Oak
Bay Heritage Foundation - UVic Living Lab Network - Canadian Heritage Arts Society - Vancouver Island
Trail Association - Friends of Bowker Creek - Oak Bay Climate Force - ReconciliACTION Cadboro Bay
(sister organization)

From our Home Ec. Department...

Once again Oak Bay High school is pleased to work with the BC Agriculture in the Classroom
Foundation to offer locally grown produce bundles from BC suppliers to support both our foods
program and the BC farmers and growers in our community. Please follow the link to order your
fresh produce.


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1phqErXU_uKIq8VWP7cb84WcmoVKJkEeG/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1m8ad3DPfy0JSL0bFeRKHSH5-px4JbEcs/view?usp=sharing

C4C...

Oak Bay’s Cops for Cancer campaign is coming to a close this week. The students worked very
hard in the rain sorting through bottles last weekend. We had a full gym of students supporting
their classmates as many cut and shaved their heads in support of the cause on Wednesday. As
a reward, those students were able to pie a teacher in the face. We are continuing to canvas
the neighborhood and dropping flyers in mailboxes, in order to seek donations through the
weekend. Please go to the Oak Bay Team Fundraising Page, to make your donations
(https://bit.ly/OakBayHighC4C2023), or through school cash online if you can. The online
auction will be live until September 30th, and there are new items being added daily
(https://www.32auctions.com/OBC4C2023). Lastly, the riders will arrive on October 5th and we
will have a school wide assembly to greet the riders at 9:00 AM. Please encourage your child to
get to school early that day, so we can greet the riders in the big gym for our assembly.

A special thanks to Nick and Emily from Nick's Hair Salon and Marilyn from
Avenue Barber for helping us out for the haircuts.


https://bit.ly/OakBayHighC4C2023
https://www.32auctions.com/OBC4C2023

